
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 23rd September 2024 

 
 What we will be doing in 

school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Rhyme Time 
 

 

This week we will begin our Rhyme 

Time topic. 

We will discuss our favourite 

rhymes and songs, focusing on the 

rhymes:  

 

Baa, Baa Black Sheep 

Mary had a Little Lamb  

and Little Bo Peep. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sing nursery rhymes and action songs with your child.  

You could encourage them to clap or stamp their feet 

to the rhythm. 

 

Baa, baa black sheep 

Have you any wool? 

“Yes, sir. Yes sir. Three bags full!” 

One for the Master, 

And one for the Dame, 

And one for the little boy, 

Who lives down the lane. 

 

 

Little Bo Peep has lost her sheep, 

And doesn’t know where to find them. 

Leave them alone and they’ll come home, 

Wagging their tails behind them. 

 

 

 

Mary had a little lamb 

Its fleece was white as snow; 

And everywhere that Mary went 

The lamb was sure to go. 

 

It followed her to school one day 

Which was against the rule; 

It made the children laugh and play 

To see a lamb at school. 

 

Maths 
 

We will start to look at some 

familiar numerals, including 1, 2 and 

3. 

 

 

Talk to your child about the numbers they see in the 

world around them. These could be door numbers, 

numbers on birthday cards/cakes/balloons, numbers on 

buses, numbers on road signs etc.  
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Additional activities 
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Please ensure all coats, cardigans, jumpers and other belongings are labelled 

with your child’s name. 

 
Exciting News: Last year in April some children from the infant school took part in a 

Tiny Forest planting day at Blythe Hill Fields. Their work will be shown on Blue Peter at 

5pm on Friday 27 September on CBBC!  

Thank you  

Rainbow Class Team 😊 

 

 

 

 

We will be creating pictures of 

sheep using different media and 

materials. 

 

We will be playing with different 

farm animals as well as sheep. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be creating artwork for our 

school Christmas Cards which you 

will be able to order (there will be 

further information to come). 

 

 

 
 

 


